
                             
 

 
  

The Ambassador of Sweden, Mr Håkan Åkesson and  
Mrs Filippa Åkesson, request the pleasure of your company  
for a Reception on the occasion of the visit by Ms Karin Johansson, 

Swedish State Secretary for Health and Social Affairs, 
together with a Swedish Health Care Delegation on 

 
         Tuesday, 12 June 2012 at 18.00 hrs. 
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